
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Vice Mayor Nelson Rodriguez  

 

Subject: Resolution for Warning All Munipalities about Miami-Dade County Breaking Interlocal 

Agreements  

 

Date: October 8, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation:  
 

*This item requires the waiver of Section 7.2 of the Special Rules of Order* 

 

I am respectfully requesting a Resolution from our Town Council informing and warning all municipalities in 

Miami-Dade County of the potential damage that will be done if the county breaks the agreements between 

Miami Lakes and Hialeah on the 154th Street overpass.  

I am also requesting that all municipalities in Miami-Dade County and the Miami-Dade League of Cities 

consider joining our Lawsuit if needed, to stop the County from breaking any Inter-local Agreements.  

Opening a Pandora’s Box could cause long term consequences to other agreements within the Miami-Dade 

County. 

 

Fiscal Impact: None  

Guiding Principles: 1, 2, 3, 4, 12, 14 

Objectives: 1, 5, 6 
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